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Thursday, 16 February 2012

The Occupier

Important Notice

Dear Sir/Madam

COMPLETION OF HIGHWAY WORKS

Works to complete the former Cofton roads and footpaths on this development are
due to begin week commencing Monday, 20th February 2012 and will last
approximately 10 - 12 weeks.

We will endeavour to cause minimum disruption and inconvenience but would
require your patience and cooperation and during the works.

Maypine Construction Limited will undertake this work and may be contacted on
01933 62844.

Yours faithfully

BARRATT NORTHAMPTON


